
February 15, 2023 

Frank Holloman 
Director, Department of Transportation 
Health Resources and Services Administration 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Re: HRSA DoNation Campaign Collaboration Projects 

Dear Mr. Holloman, 

The Association of Organ Procurement Organizations (AOPO) submits our support as a collaborating 
organization for the HRSA DoNation Campaign to elevate the benefits and importance of donation and 
increase the number of registered organ, eye, and tissue donors across all workplaces in the U.S.  

AOPO represents 48 organ procurement organizations (OPOs), nonprofit, federally designated entities 
tasked with facilitating the organ donation process. Part of the OPO’s role is to provide public education 
and outreach to communities within their service area to increase awareness and help people make 
informed decisions about donation. 

The Association stands ready to participate as a co-sponsor to advise the initiative from the OPOs 
perspective and share updates regarding the DoNation Campaign with our membership. In an effort 
to reach 50,000 annual organ transplants in 2026, AOPO is focused on expanding collaboration 
and increasing outreach to diverse and underserved communities. The DoNation Campaign aligns 
with our goals to save more lives each year through organ donation and transplantation.  

We appreciate HRSA for providing an additional avenue for us to meet our mission and look forward to 
the opportunity for partnership on the 2023 DoNation Campaign.  

Sincerely, 

Barry Massa 
AOPO President 
Executive Director 
LifeCenter Organ Donor Network 

https://aopo.org/
https://aopo.org/50k-transplants/



